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TOWN BOARD MEETING 

May 19, 2025 
5:30 p.m. Executive Session – Attorney Advice 

6:30 p.m. – Town Board Meeting  
     Location: Town Hall, 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, NY 13152 

Meeting ID: 883 1289 2957     Passcode: 943569 

 

    5:30 p.m. Executive Session – Attorney Advice 

    Pledge of Allegiance 

1. Minutes of May 5, 2025 

2. Abstract #25-09 

3. 2025 Beach Safety Plan for Clift Park Swimming Area 

4. Transfer Station Brush Grinding Proposal 

5. Planning Board Appointment – David Lee 

6. Zoning Board and Planning Board Openings  

7. Town Planner – Request for Proposals 

8. Announcements/Correspondence/Updates 

     Town Departments Memorial Day Hours 

  Closed Monday – May 27, 2025 

  Transfer Station – Normal Hours Saturday-7:00am -2:30pm Closed Sunday and Monday 

     Mottville and Sheppard Settlement Cemetery Memorial Day Ceremonies 

     Grievance Day – May 27, 2025 10:00am – 2:00pm and 3:00pm -8:00pm 

     Town Hall Roof Bid Opening – May 29, 2029 at 10:00 am 

     Public Hearing – Updated Shoreline Regulations – June 2, 2025 7:00pm 

          Fishing Derby – June 1, 2025  Rain Date June 8, 2025 

                   Farmers Market – May 22, 2025 

                   Parks Employment Opportunities 

         

9. Public Comment 

10. Regular Board Meeting – The public has the right to attend and listen to the board deliberations.  The 

public may   participate upon the invitation of the board.  Public Hearing – The public is invited to speak. 

The board is not obligated to answer questions or render a decision.  All comments should be directed to 

the Board. 


